
Character related allegations have been raised in a petition to deny filed on September 1, 
2004 by Right to Decency, Inc. and American Decency Association against the 
application for renewal of license for station WKRK-FM, Detroit, Michigan, FCC file no. 
BRH-20040601BHZ.  Both the licensee of WKRK-FM and the licensee associated with 
this application are commonly owned. 
 
The petitioners suggest that the licensee of WKRK-FM lacks the basic character 
qualifications to be a Commission licensee because of alleged violations for the 
Commission’s rule on the broadcast of indecent material. 


